## **Mary Weaver**

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell

**Sent:** Wednesday, June 22, 2022 12:32 PM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

**Subject:** The Branch

Attachments: 2022-06-20 Branch.pdf

Hello everyone,

I am sad to have to share that we have lost another member of the VDOF family. Greg Farrish, who served as a carpenter on our Building and Grounds team passed away last Thursday. Greg was a 30+ year employee of the VDOF. Please keep Greg's family and friends in your thoughts.

https://www.tributearchive.com/obituaries/25145847/gregory-allen-farrish

You have all received the program and logistics info for next week's All Agency meeting. I look forward to seeing everyone and having the chance for fellowship. The agenda is intentionally built with long breaks between sessions so that you can spend time with your co-workers, a rare opportunity, especially over the past couple years. This is a low-pressure event – no team building exercises – but it is a work event. Please be intentional about meeting new folks and making connections across the agency. And carpool.

## See you there.

Rob Farrell
State Forester
Virginia Department of Forestry
900 Natural Resources Drive, #800
Charlottesville, VA 22903
office (434) 220-9047
cell (757) 810-6943
fax (434) 220-9140
rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov
www.dof.virginia.gov